CIENCIA is reaching its second year with Volume 2,
Number 2. For next year 1995, we are planning to
have three issues: January-April, May-August and
September-December. This is due to the fact of a
significant increase in the amount of manuscripts
sent to our editorial office for intended publication
in CIENCIA. Scientists from our faculty as well as
from outside are considering CIENCIA as a
reasonable option for their research works. We are
pleased of this situation and will continue to work
for a solid, serious and multidisciplinary journal,
capable of coping with the expectation of the
Science Community. Thanks againh to the authors,
reviewers, indexing agencies, to CONDES and to
friends, who made true our dream for keeping
CIENCIA running on time.

Happy new year 95 to all of you.
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